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2 NASHVILLE GANG MEMBERS PLEAD GUILTY 
 

PUTNAM COUNTY, TN— On March 4, 2025, Putnam County Sheriff’s Office announced an investi-

gation into a series of vehicle burglaries and a theft of a car that occurred on Thursday, February 27, 

2025, in the Hulon Dyer Drive/Cedar Creek Circle and Big Orange Drive/ Hawkins Crawford Rd areas.  

 

Camera footage showed the suspects wearing masks, goggles, hoodies, and gloves, and at least one ap-

peared to be armed with a semi-automatic handgun. Camera Footage also showed the suspects in a 

White SUV.  

 

On March 11, Investigator Gary Harris was notified that the previous stolen vehicle had been located at 

6319 Charlotte Pike in Nashville, TN. On March 12, Investigator Harris was notified that the White 

SUV they were seen driving was also stolen and was recovered on 3969 Alameda St in Nashville, TN. 

 

After an extensive investigation by PCSO and other law enforcement agencies including Nashville 

Metro, Warren County Sheriff’s Office, and Mt. Juliet Police Department three suspects were taken into 

custody and admitted to be members of the “G Shine Bloods” gang, which is a prominent subset of the 

“Bloods” gang.  

 

On Wednesday July 9, 2025, two of the suspects, Graham Kennedy and Isaiah Mosley, pled guilty in 

Putnam County Criminal Court to 4 counts of Burglary, 2 counts of Theft of Property (Felony), and 

Theft of Property (Misdemeanor). They will each receive seven (7) years to serve in these cases.  
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